
April 17, 2019 

Dear Customers NISSEI CORPORATION

 Gearmotor Division 

Notice regarding delayed order acceptance 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

We are sorry to inform that the order acceptance of applicable products shown below 

will be delayed. 

1. Applicable Products

・ All NEXT GTR MID SERIES products with a Brake Manual Release Device (0.1kW~2.2kW)

2. Further Action

 The order acceptance of NEXT GTR MID SERIES with a brake manual release device expected to 

ship from April 15, will be delayed and products with previous model name will be shipped as an 

alternative. 

Updated date will be announced separately. 

《Inquiries》

Overseas Sales Department 

Tel : +81-566-92-5312 


